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This addendum answers questions raised about this solicitation and it provides additional information
about the RFPs. To aid in readability, the questions are in black, the answers are in bolded blue, and the

answers follow immediately below.
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Q1 In reference to question 5 on addenda 3, I’'m not sure we’d be able to retroactively claim credits to

1/2019 on new construction completed between 2/2019 and 7/2019. Maybe we’re missing
something there?

You are correct that while the buildings will be 100% delivered in 2019, the credits will not. The
answer is similar to other questions we have answered in that KCDC expects a phased delivery
from early to mid-2019. KCDC cannot pinpoint the exact delivery schedule.
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